From: Tom Collier

To: <u>Huber, Brett W (GOV)</u>

Subject: Meeting with Wheaton Precious Metals

Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 12:17:27 PM

Brett

I understand the Gov is scheduled out of state Monday. As you know, the CEO and entire management team of WPM will be in Anchorage Monday for the final due diligence regarding a possible significant game-changing investment in Pebble. This currently is our best option for survival.

Please, consider my personal request for a schedule adjustment that would allow the Gov to meet with the WPM CEO. He is available anytime after 11 am Monday. Unfortunately, I do not think a phone call or a meeting with senior staff will do the trick.

The CEO wants to hear face-to-face from the Gov that Alaska is open for business. That is the major reason he has scheduled a personal visit to AK. This doesn't surprise us as a trip to London by Gov Murkowski to meet personally with the CEO of Anglo was essential to making that huge investment in Pebble and AK happen. Had Anglo stayed the course, that meeting would have been a top two or three legacy moment for Murkowski. The long term economic impact of our project on the state and the region will dwarf anything else on the reasonable horizon.

The importance of this personal meeting with the Gov is exacerbated by my failure to get the EPA proposed veto withdrawn in time to have a positive impact on this transaction.

You and the Gov could not possibly have been more supportive of our project, especially given other essential demands for your time. That support is deeply appreciated. So much so that I would not make this request unless I thought it was absolutely, critically essential.

If you or the Gov need any further information, I'm available for a call at any time.

Thanks Tom

Sent from my iPhone